Woltville Historical Society

Randall House Museum
259 Main Street, Wolfville, Nova Scotia B4P 1C6

3 June 2010

Mr. Peter Herbin & Dr. Gerald Boudreau, Co-Chairs
Nomination Grand Pré

¢/o Kings Regional Development Agency

35 Webster Street

Kentville, NS, B4N 1H4

Dear Sirs,

The Board of Directors of the Wolfville Historical Society has asked me to write to express the
Society’s complete support for your quest for UNESCO recognition.

Those of us involved in heritage matters are only too aware of the struggles involved in making
even small steps in heritage preservation and recognition. It is, therefore, gratifying to see the
enthusiastic and superbly organized process by which you have combined the natural, economic
and social history of Grand Pré over many centuries into a coherent picture of a geographic area
which continues to direct its inhabitants to this very day. We have watched with interest, and
some of us have been involved in, the process of developing the UNESCOQ application, and offer
congratulations for a fine job done to date, and sincere best wishes for a successful outcome.

Sincerely,

H. yphn Whidden, President
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